
 

 

  

 
January 30, 2025 

 
Helicopter activity near you 
 
You are receiving this notification because you are near upcoming helicopter work as part of the 
Central East Transfer-Out (CETO) project and we want to ensure you are informed of what you 
might see and hear.  
 
Project details 
Starting mid-February and continuing into April, you may 
see a helicopter in your area performing conductor (wire) 
stringing and hanging markers and hardware along the 
CETO transmission line as part of the construction 
process.  

The helicopter work will start east of Highway 601 near 

Highway 11 and continue west towards Range Road 252 

east of Joffre along Township Road 392. 

 

What you can expect 

The helicopter will be flying during daylight hours only 

and activity will be weather permitting.  

When using helicopters for transmission line 

construction, AltaLink is mindful to minimize disruption 

to residences, area users, livestock and wildlife. We 

follow permits and guidelines from local authorities and 

regulatory agencies, and we only use approved landing 

sites and refueling locations. 

Please note that helicopter work on the CETO project may resume in the summer or fall.   

 

Contact us  

We are available to address any questions or concerns you may have. Please contact Serge 

Laforest at 403-461-1749 or serge.laforest@altalink.ca, or Curtis Kaufman at 780-212-3529 or 

curtis.kaufman@high-voltage.ca if Serge is unavailable.  

For more information about the CETO project, please visit www.altalink.ca/projects.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
Serge Laforest 
Senior Right of Way Access Coordinator  
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